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In Reply Refer To:

HRDS

Mr. David N. Pamplin

Transportation Pooled Fund Program Manager

Research and Technology Program Development and Partnership Team
Office of Corporate Research, Technology and Innovation Management
Turner-Fairbank Highway Research Center

6300 Georgetown Pike

McLean, VA 22101

RE: The Evaluation of Low Cost Safety Improvements Pooled Fund Study
Dear Mr. Pamplin:

The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), Office of Safety Research and Development is
the lead for the pooled fund study TPF-05(317) “The Evaluation of Low Cost Safety
Improvements Pooled Fund Study." This study develops reliable Crash Modification Factors and
Benefit to Cost Ratios for new or unproven low cost safety improvements that are selected as
high priorities by this pooled fund study’s members.

The FHWA, Office of Safety Research and Development accepts the role of lead agency and
agrees to receive, obligate, expand and manage contributions from participating agencies.

The Participating agencies are requested to submit a copy of this letter with their funding transfer
request form for this project to their respective FHWA Division Office for concurrence.
This is a continuation of Pooled Fund Study TPF-5(099).

Please contact Roya Amjadi, The Evaluation of Low Cost Safety Improvements Pooled Fund
Study Manager at 202-493-3383 or roya.amjadi@dot.gov, if you have any question.

Sincerely,
(P
Monique R. Evans

Director, Office of Safety Research and Development



